
My property is one property away from a proposed marijuana grow and THC extraction operation using alcohol. These operations 
can be combustible and should be regulated, inspected, and sited in industrial areas where fire protection services and ample water 
are quickly available. HB 3239 is a step in the right direction. Thank you. 


